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June 29, 2020 

 

Dear Secretary General: 

Receive a warm greeting: 

Both the Vice President of the Region and myself have reviewed the documents submitted by the 

National Federation of Colleges of Social Work of Mexico. After a thorough analysis, we conclude 

that the organization has all the requirements to be admitted as a full member of the IFSW. The 

organization is a national representative body. Legal registration is in order. Its statutes and code of 

ethics meet the requirements of the IFSW. 

We request that Mexico's application to become a full member of the IFSW be submitted to the 

General Assembly. 

  

 

 

 

Larry Emil Alicea Rodríguez, MTS, JD                 Dra. Tânia Maria Ramos de Godoi Diniz                                                   

Presidente FITS ALC           Vicepresidenta FITS ALC  

 


